
From: Robin G. Roggio [mailto:rroggio@uark.edu]  

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 10:48 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Please protect the Buffalo. See water quality research and reports on the subject. 

 
Dear Mr. Doug Szenher, 
 
There are numerous studies with years of research that show the negative impact of large scale hog and 
chicken farms on the watershed, streams, and rivers of Arkansas and Oklahoma. I have attached some 
pdfs and provided links to others. Please review this valuable research and try to understand what this 
hog production operation will do to the Buffalo River. It is a National River and therefore a protected 
river. The watershed of the river must be protected as well. The Illinois river was polluted horribly 
before people understood the impact of large scale animal farms on the watershed that feeds a river. 
Please do not do the same thing to the Buffalo. 
 
http://www.uark.edu/depts/awrc/pdf_files/MSC/MSC-340.pdf 
http://www.illinoisriver.org/CEDocuments/Downloads_GetFile.aspx?id=121203&fd=0 
http://www.lithochim.com/documents/ISEST01%20Paper.pdf 
 
Thank you, 
 
Robin G. Roggio 
Borrowing Unit Supervisor 
Interlibrary Loan Department 
University of Arkansas Libraries 
365 N. McIlroy Ave. 
Fayetteville, AR 72701-4002 
Phone: (479)575-5311 (Borrowing) 
Fax: (866)873-9569 
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